
                                                

Friday 9th September 2016 

 

Please note that the contents of this and every newsletter is relevant  

information for both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 

 
Welcome back! 

Welcome back to school and Little Lizards everyone, we hope you have had a lovely summer holiday. We 

would also like to give a warm welcome to Mr Griffin, who is our new class 4 teacher, following Mr 

Bolton’s retirement at the end of last term. Another big welcome to our new Reception children who 

joined Class 1 yesterday. Also to those children who have joined us in other classes, Amber, Jessica and 

Leo in Class 2, Rosenwyn and Max in Class 3 and Joe and Anna in Class 4. 

 

School Uniform 

Don’t worry if you missed the last school uniform order as there is another order form 

on the notice board by the main office. If you wish to place an order, please do so by 

Friday 23rd September. 

Swimming for year 4 – 6 

Swimming begins again from next week, Friday 16th September. We will be 

taking children in years 4- 6 to Helston Swimming Pool on a Friday afternoon 

until December 2nd. As our numbers within the school have increased we are 

only able to take these three year groups this year. However provision will 

be arranged for our younger children next term. A separate letter will be 

going out to parents next week with more information.  

 

Jeans 4 Genes Day  

On Friday 23rd September we will again be supporting the Jeans 4 Genes charity, 

which provides essential support for children and their families born with a genetic 

illness. In exchange for a donation to the charity we are inviting all of our children 

to wear their jeans for the day instead of the usual school trousers, dress or skirt. 

We do expect the children to still wear their green jumpers etc, as this is not a non  

uniform day. 
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 Guitar and Piano Lessons 

Mark Burgoyne has an extra 8 places for guitar and piano lessons for this 

school year. If your child would like to learn to play either or both 

instruments, a payment of £60 (per instrument) needs to be paid by next 

Wednesday 14th September. Please make cheques payable to Mark Burgoyne 

and place them in a sealed envelope in the black box by the front office.   

 

Enrolment Forms & Outstanding Invoices 

If your child has started with us this week, please ensure that all of 

their school enrolment forms have been returned to the school 

office as soon as possible. Could we also ask for any outstanding 

invoices to be paid as soon as possible.  

 

Breakfast & After School Club 

A reminder that Little Lizards offer a Breakfast Club from 8am every morning, where children are given 

breakfast and a time to play before being brought over to school at 8.50am. There is also an After 

School Club which runs until 6pm, there are shorter sessions available. Please call staff at Little Lizards 

on 01326 290066 for more information. 

 

 

Toddler Group 

The Toddler Group session will begin again next Friday morning from 9am in the 

school hall with Demelza. 

 

After School Clubs 

Our after school clubs will begin again in the next couple of weeks. More information will follow shortly. 

 

Future Events and Dairy Dates 

Monday 12th September - KS 1 Taster Session with Chartwells (providers of our school lunches) 3.15pm  

Violin Lessons begin – Tuesday 13th September 

Monday 19th September – KS 2 Taster Session with Chartwells (providers of our school lunches) 3.15pm 

Tuesday 20th September – 1st X Country league race, Mullion School 4pm 

Jeans 4 Genes Day – Friday 23rd September 

Tuesday 27th September – Tag Rugby League, Helston 4pm  

Individual & Family Photographs – Monday 26th September 

Tuesday 2nd October – 2nd X Country league race St Michaels School 4pm 

Tuesday 11th October – Tag Rugby League, Helston 4pm 

Tuesday 18th October – Harvest Festival Service, The Lizard Methodist Chapel 1.30pm 

Wednesday 19th October – Break Up for Half Term 3.15pm 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 
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